
,Gray, Harold

From: John White
Sent: Friday, May 15, 2009 8:13 AM , -

To: Neil Sheehan
Cc: Ronald Nimitz; Harold Gray; John Richmond
Subject: RE: Question re: Oyster Creek inspections

A 6" aluminum pipe (A-4, condensate pumps to turbine building) in the same area was inspected previously.
The leaking pipes were CS-24 (10" carbon steel associated with hotwell level control) and CS-25 (8" carbon
steel associated with hotwell level control. They were not selected for prior inspection.

From: Neil Sheehan
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2009 4:06 PM
'To: John White
Subject: Question re: Oyster Creek inspections

Can you refresh my memory on this?

Neil:

RE: Al. At least one of them was inspected by Exelon but it looks like in a different spot.'

Were one or both pipes with leaks inspected before the plant's license was renewed and, if so, where and
when and what were the results?

Thanks.

Todd


